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Office of the President 
August 13, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

ENDOWMENT NAME CHANGE 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees change the name of an endowment in the Chandler 
Medical Center from the U. S. Surgical Endowed Professorship to the U. S. Surgical-Pfizer 
Endowed Professorship. 
 
Background:  This endowment was first established in 1998.  This change correctly reflects the 
names of the donor companies.   

 
Action taken: þ Approved ❑  Disapproved ❑  Other_______________________ 
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